Dear Student
Reg: Assessment of Online Teaching- Learning Environment

Due to the prevailing COVID 19 pandemic condition in the country the Faculty of Dental
Sciences decided to conduct the Intensive English Course and the Orientation Programme

via Distance Learning (online) mode.

Hence, the faculty needs to verify that every student could participate in the above

programmes without difficulties.

Therefore, kindly provide accurate responses to the questions given in the web link
dentall.pdn.ac.lk/relax for the assessment of facilities related to online teaching-

learning environment.

User Name : students@dental1.lk

Password :77oltl

This information will be kept strictly confidential. It will only be used to improve the
quality of the online teaching-learning environment of the Faculty of Dental Sciences and

to find solutions to any issue that you may be facing.

Please note that this is compulsory for all the students. Please respond by date 07t July
2021.

Further to the above the Welcome Ceremony for the New Entrants (2019/2020 batch) is
scheduled to be held on 12th July 2021 virtually. The details of the welcome ceremony and

the online link will be notified to you in due course.

Dean

Faculty of Dental Sciences



